
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
 

Return to School  
 

As we were all expecting, on Monday the Prime Minister outlined the ‘roadmap out of  
lockdown”.  
I know that I speak on behalf of all the staff and governors when I say that we look forward 
to welcoming all the children back to school on March 8th.  
 
Over the next few days, we will learn more about this “roadmap”, which will inform us how 
to facilitate a smooth and sustainable return. I will of course, keep you updated and send 
further information out early next week. 
 
During the next week or so, it would really support your child to make a smooth transition if 
you could start to establish their ‘usual’ routines of going to bed early, setting the alarm in 
time for school and getting dressed. From experience, these little adjustments have really 
helped prepare children ahead of coming to school.  
 
Return to school details will be sent via email, please regularly check your inbox. 
 
Mid Year Reports  
Reports will be posted out to parents and carers on Friday 26th February, we will be  
arranging  parents evenings via telephone for the last week in March.  We will contact you 
with further details in due course.   
 
National Offer Day - Year 7  
Parents and carers of children in Year 6 should receive their offer on Monday 1st March. 
 
National Offer Day - Reception Class  
Parents and carers of children in Nursery should receive their offer on Friday 16th April. 
 

Message from School Office 
If during this lockdown you or any of your contacts have changed address, telephone  
number or email address please contact the school office with new details.  
 
 
 

 
 

Mrs D T Worrall  
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